July 13, 1962

Keohane, Inc.
P. O. Box 880
Roswell, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

We would like tcfhtka a production test on
Tuesday, July 17 and 18, on wells #7 and #15 in
Unit “D“; Séc. 351 T‘xa‘s, R-31"B.

If this date doesn't suit you, pleass let us
knowr.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2
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